UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA

December 20, 1956

VICE-PRESIDENT FOR MEDICAL AFFAIRS

Dr. Joshua Lederberg Department of Genetics University of Wisconsin Madison 6, Wisconsin

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

I have just had a note from Hilary Koprowski following his visit with you in Madison. I gather from Hilary's note that you are not terribly enthusiastic about returning to the East. We are still so enthusiastic about the developing future of the Wistar Institute that we would like once again to extend an invitation to you to visit us and see the possibilities. Perhaps, if you came to Philadelphia, we might be able to instill a little of our enthusiasm in you. We would be glad to reimburse you for the expenses of the trip. In the event you do decide to come, please let me know so that I can make the necessary arrangements.

į

NT:c:er